
EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 

JANUARY 22, 2018 
FINAL 

 
Present 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn and Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn were present. Members Luann Petrellis,   
Brad Giresi and Mike James were also present.  Zoning Officer, Mark Gordon & Supervisor, David Shuey 
were also in attendance. 
 
Call to Order 
Chairman Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order.  The Committee began the meeting with the 
Pledge of allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
Thomas Kilburn asked for the approval for the December 18, 2017 minutes.  Rogers Vaughn seconded 
the motion and the minutes were approved by the entire Futurist Committee. 
 
Paoli Pike Corridor Master Plan 
Zoning Officer, Mark Gordon gave the Futurist Committee members a copy of the Paoli Pike Master Plan 
which was adopted December 19, 2017. Mr. Gordon gave a project overview of the Paoli Pike Master 
Plan and answered questions that the Committee’s members had.  The items that were brought up 
were:  

(1) Traffic Calming – This would improve better gateways along Paoli Pike to Airport Road, Line 
Road and within the Town Center. 

(2) Community Connections- Bicycle and pedestrian facilities to connect to local communities along 
Paoli Pike. 

(3)  Streetscape-This would be consistent streetscape on Paoli Pike between Boot Road and Route 
352, this would include lighting, proper landscaping. 

(4) Signage- Consistent signage that would give identity to East Goshen Township. 
(5) Project Schedule- A project schedule was included with the Paoli Pike Master Plan 
(6) Enhance Goshenville- This would include new ideas for building locations, building heights, and 

parking locations.  Other ideas could include having food trucks at different sites in the 
Goshenville shopping center. Mixed use development that would include outdoor gathering 
spaces and dining.   

 
Municipal Governments in an Aging Community 
Tom Kilburn told the Committee that they would discuss governments in an aging community at the 
February meeting. 
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New Supervisor David Shuey 
Mr. Shuey introduced himself to the Futurist Committee and told the members that and he worked with 
environmental committees and his employment background. 
 
Adjournment 
Louann Petrellis made a motion to adjourn the meeting and the Committee adjourned the meeting at 
8:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary 
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